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This week was Anti-bullying Week where we were  

stressing the importance of making a noise about  

bullying so that if someone is being bullied, a trusted  

adult or friend can help to sort it out. Don’t suffer  

bullying in silence… tell someone and STOP bullying  

happening. KS2 worked with a drama company on the 

practical application of anti-bullying strategies. Year  

5 also took part in some workshops  after the excellent 

performance.  

Click on the link to see the school council video:  

 https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TdGv0-KPR8A 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“At Stokes Wood Primary School the health and safety, 

safeguarding and promoting the welfare  

of all children is of paramount importance.” 

 

Y3 TAG RUGBY 

Last Friday Year 3 pupils went to the Vipers Rugby Club to 

take part in a Tag Rugby festival. The weather was kind 

thankfully and they had a great time, improving their skills 

over the afternoon.  

 

PLEASE REMEMBER THAT STOKES WOOD IS A 

NUTFREE SCHOOL AS WE HAVE SEVERAL 

CHILDREN WITH SEVERE ALLERGIES. PLEASE 

DO NOT SEND FOOD INTO SCHOOL WHICH 

CONTAIN NUTS. 

Open Evening: 
Thank you to all those who attended our 

very successful Open Evening. There were 

a range of  

activities for children and parents to take 

part in as well as demonstrations and 

displays.  

The Early Years children performed a 

wonderful Diwali dance, Year 2 pupils 

sang a Song for Peace, the school council 

told us about how to deal with bullying, 

there were school dinners to taste, science 

activities, online safety activities, maths 

activities, art activities, phonics, music and 

lots, lots more. See photos, more on page 2. 

Dates for Your Diary 

NOW BOOK FAYRE: buy 

your Xmas presents (at school 

till Tuesday evening) 

Fri 1st Dec: Xmas Fayre 

Wed 6th Dec: Flu Vaccines 

Thurs 14th Dec: Xmas dinner 

day, Santa Dash, Xmas jumper 

day for £1 (Save the Children) 

Wed 20th Dec: Last day of term 

Thurs and Fri 21st and 22nd 

Dec: Xmas holiday club (details 

available soon 

Poly-bat and Table Cricket 

8 children went to Knighton Park Table-tennis club 

to play in a competition and develop their skills. 

There was excellent team-work shown where 

children who were more confident helped the others. 

Even one of the teachers had a go! 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TdGv0-KPR8A


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

KS1 Festival 

10 Year 2 pupils had great fun at Braunstone Frith 

School in a multi-skills festival where they practised 

jumping, throwing, running and all kinds of team work.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

Celebration Assembly Pupils of the week are: 

Mrs Park: Trent Hibbitt 

Miss Carter: Ethan Moyo 

Miss Strickland: Violet Mellerick 

Mrs Westwood/Miss Brooksbank: Larae Davis 

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Yasser El Ouakili 

Miss Neale: Jones Reeson 

Mrs Nicolle: Millie Mistry 

PE awards: Evelyn Mathew, Maya South, 

6Rs Risk-taker Rubies this week are: 

Mrs Park: Juan Francis 

Miss Carter: Macie Hall 

Miss Strickland: De’Matteo Mooney 

Mrs Westwood/Miss Brooksbank: Hallie Thomas 

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Marilyn Crane 

Miss Neale: Niveditha Ratheesh 

Mrs Nicolle: Anais Wells 

Good to be Green: 

Mrs Park: Paisley-Rae Bowler 

Miss Carter: Milo Sherrard 

Miss Strickland: Ivyn Varghese 

Mrs Westwood/Miss Brooksbank: Rolex Nemeth 

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Luca Keeber 

Miss Neale: Lyla-Mae Hurst 

Special Guests: Lara Tucker, Jaxon Hall 

Best sitters: Ivy Arnold King, Halim Sunna 

Attendance class winners this week: Miss Stone’s and 

Miss Neale’s classes. 

BBC 500 WORD 2023 WINNER: Marilyn Crane 

Daily Mile 

          

Y3: Darryl and Roman    Y4: Raife    Y5: Anton  

Y6: Coran  Girls: Alexis 

 

Children in Need: 

We had great fun in our pyjama, onsies and 

Pudsey bear outfits today. Thank you all for taking 

part and donating to the Children in Need charity.  

We have collected £200 so far and there is still time 

to pay your £1 on Sco-Pay or drop your £1 into the 

office.              

 


